Tips on writing effective Letters to the Editor (LTE’s) 
A great way to support wolves and their recovery is by writing a Letter to the Editor!  Here are some tips you will help you to write a more effective letter, and increase your chances of getting published:

How to Write Your Letter

· Keep your letter to the maximum number of words allowed for the particular paper.  The shorter your letter is, the better chance you have of getting published. Some papers have a word counter in their submission form.  You can always type out your letter in a Word document first, which has an automatic word counter.
· Be concise, make one or two points.  Don’t attempt to make too many points, this gets confusing.
· Where you can, personalize the letter; tell a story.  i.e.  “I took my kids to the zoo and saw the endangered Mexican Gray wolves…”  “Wolves are important to me because….” Etc.
· Thank the paper for publishing an article about wolves.  Praising the paper helps your letter get published.
· Information on how to submit your letter can be found at the Letters to the Editor section of the paper.  Most have a submission form, some have you send an email.  Make sure to include your name, address, and phone number for verification.  Papers will not publish your street address or phone number, Some, but not all, papers will call you for verification before publishing your letter.
· Submit your letter as soon as possible. This increases your chances of getting published.

 

If you have specific questions, please contact Maggie Howell at maggie@nywolf.org.
Thank you!
